

## Embassy of the United States of America

Moscow, Russia

September 24, 2001

Aleksandr Tsalyuk
Director
Maie Jewish Choir of Moscow
11 Parkovaya 52-3-54
Moscow 105215

Dear Mr. Tsalyuk:

On behalf of the entire Embassy community, I would like to extend our deepest appreciation to you and the Male Jewish Choir of Moscow for participating in the Memorial Service at Spaso House.

Lending your wonderful voices to the ceremony contributed to the solemnity of the occasion and moved us all. Please pass to the members of the choir the many compliments received from my Embassy colleagues.

Lisa and I look forward to hearing more of the Male Jewish Choir of Moscow.

Sincerely, flyand Verth

Alexander Vershbow

Ambassador